
EDITORIAL

It is with sincere gratitude that we dedicate, this volume of Akroterion to Prof. P I
Conradie. Not only has Prof. Conradie devoted many decades to advance the cause
of Classics in South-Africa, he was also intimately involved with this journal from
its beginning, as a regular contributor, as member of its editorial board and finally
as its editor for the past ten years. By means of the present offerings the contributors
to this volume wish to extend their sincere thanks to Prof. Conradie for his own
contribution to the Classics, and wish him a pleasant and productive retirement.

Regulars readers of Akroterion will note some changes in the layout and style.
The previous layout was used for a number of years and we felt it was time to dress
the journal in a new garb. We have further decided to reduce the number of issues to
two instead of four per year, in order to save money on the binding and postage.
The number of pages per year will, however, remain the same. Please let us have
your comments on these and possible other changes you would like to see.
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